
Calling all visually impaired sailors:
 
Hi Blind Sailors,
The IFDS Bling Match Racing World Championship will soon be upon us --
Tuesday, September 9 - Sunday, September 14 in Sheboygan, Wisconsin, USA.
 
The Sheboygan Yacht Club has arranged a fantastic program both on and off the 
water. With such great sponsorship and support we are hoping to welcome and 
encourage as many visually impaired sailors as possible to the event.
 
Experienced sailors will have the chance to race and compete against sailors 
from all over the world, while new sailors to match racing will have the opportunity 
to develop their skills, as well as meet other visually impaired sailors keen to 
share their sport and welcome and support new comers.
 
We are eager to help the sport grow:
•Difficulty raising the money for entry fees or accommodation?
         Contact us to see if we can help.
•Not trained with an audio sound system?
         Contact us. Additional practice days could be arranged.
•Not familiar with match racing?
         Contact us. Pre event training could be arranged.
•Not able to get a team of three sailors?
         Contact us. We may be able to put you in touch with other sailors.
 
If you would like more information or someone to contact you with details email
         Vicki Sheen: chairman@blindsailinginternational.com
         Rich Reichelsdorfer: rich@seasheboygan.org
 
Regsiter at http://www.sailsheboygan.org/IFDS2014BMRWorlds.php
 
We look forward to seeing you in September!
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